
HOW WILL YOU DO ON THE SAT? 
WHAT IS THE SAT TEST LIKE? 

 
Find out what it’s like to take an SAT Exam by participating in 

the Mock SAT given at Centennial High School. 

 
CENTENNIAL HIGH SCHOOL 

PTSA PRESENTS 
THE MOCK SAT 

 
 
When: Saturday, September 15, 2012 9am – 1:00pm  
[Arrival time 8:45am] 

Where: Centennial High School, Cafeteria 

Cost: $5 Cash (pay upon arrival) 

Registration: Please register by Wednesday, September 12 at 

www.studyworks.com/SchoolMockGeorgia. 

 
Due to limited space, late registrants and walk-ins are not 

guaranteed a spot. Late registration and walk-ins cost is $10. 
 
 
FOLLOWUP TEST RESULTS AND SAT WORKSHOP WILL BE GIVEN 
ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 2 FROM 6:30 – 7:30PM IN THE MEDIA 
CENTER. ALL PARENTS AND STUDENTS TEST TAKERS ARE 
ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND THIS IMPORTANT WORKSHOP. 
 
 
 

SPONSORED BY CENTENNIAL HIGH SCHOOL PTSA. 
ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE CHS PTSA. 


